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Queens Jubilee Bank Holiday  

There will be year-long Platinum Jubilee 
celebrations throughout the United 
Kingdom, the Commonwealth and around 
the world as communities come together to 
celebrate The Queen’s historic reign. We will 
be taking our Queens Jubilee Bank Holiday 
on Friday 17th December 2021.  

 

On Thursday 11th November all children can 
come to school wearing RED clothing for 
Remembrance Day. Please can all children bring 
in a small contribution of £1.00 to help raise 
funds for The Royal British Legion.  

On Sunday 14th November (Remembrance 
Sunday) Children can meet at the Conservative 
club in Egremont at 10:35am to participate in 
the Remembrance Day Parade. If your child is 
participating in the Parade, please ensure they 
wear their full school uniform. If your child is 
taking place in the parade, please let their class 
teacher know via Class Dojo.  

 

NEW CLUBS (3pm – 4pm) 

Chill Out Club – Mondays for YR, Y1 & Y2 

Art & Craft Club – Thursdays for Y1 & Y2 

Performance & Poetry – Thursdays for Y3, Y4, Y5 
& Y6 

P.E Days 

Monday: Year 4 & Year 2 

Tuesday: Year 1 & Year 5 

Wednesday: Year 3 & Year 6 

Swimming on Wednesdays: Year 4 & Year 5 

                 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

NURSERY: Alexander Brown 

RECEPTION: Sky Dempsey 

YEAR 1: Skyler-Rose Vaughan  

YEAR 2: Jake McGloin  

YEAR 3: Georjie-Rose Cain 

YEAR 4: Lucia Long  

YEAR 5: Maxwell Madden 

YEAR 6: Ollie Tinnion 
 

WELL DONE EVERYONE! 

 

Advance Notices     

Tuesday 9th November – Cauliflower Cards 
online ordering deadline 

Wednesday 10th November – Nasal Flu 
Vaccinations       

Friday 19th November – Class Photographs  

 

Next Week is MATHS WEEK! Throughout the 
week children will take part in mathematical 
activities. Please keep an eye out on TT 
Rockstars for the England Rocks Maths 
Challenge! 

Parents’ Evening 

Remember to book your Parents’ Evening slot on 
Parent Mail! Each class has an allocated 

afternoon for their Parents' Evening lasting from 
1pm - 5pm with 5-minute time slots. 


